
Dear BSD Community, 
 
As the District announced on October 19, we plan to continue Comprehensive Distance 
Learning (CDL) for grades Pre-K-12 at least until the end of the first semester.   
 
As we look at various models, it’s important that we have a sense of how many students would 
participate in Limited In-Person Instruction (LIPI) prior to the end of the first semester (if 
offered), how many students would return in a Hybrid Model in the second semester (if offered), 
and how many students would elect to continue in CDL. As a reminder, the District has 
guaranteed access to CDL for the entire 2020-21 school year.  
 
Please know that in a LIPI or Hybrid Model, the District would follow all state-required safety 
protocols including face coverings for all staff and students, social distancing of six feet and 
reduced classroom capacity to ensure 35 square feet per child. Also, please know that 
regardless of your choice, Nutrition Services will continue to serve meals to all students — 
whether in Hybrid or CDL. 
 
To help us plan, please answer the following questions. If you have multiple children, please 
complete one survey per student.  
 
1) What school does your student attend 
 
2) What grade is your student in?   
 
3) Does your student receive Special Education services?  

• No 
• Yes 

 
4) Does your student receive English Language Development services?  

• No 
• Yes 

 
5) Does your student receive Free or Reduced Meal services?  

• No 
• Yes 

 
6) If your student was eligible for Limited In-Person Instruction (LIPI) or if the district 
implements a Hybrid Model during the second semester, would you send your student to 
school for in-person instruction. 
 

● No, I would not send my student for in-person instruction. 
● Yes, I would consider sending my student to school for in-person instruction. 



7) If your student was eligible for Limited In-Person Instruction, your student would only 
receive a maximum of 2 hours of instruction (per current state guidelines) with a varying 
schedule from 1-5 days per week. Given this information, would you send your student 
back to school for Limited In-Person Instruction? 
 

● No, I would not send my student for Limited In-Person Instruction. 
● Yes, I would consider sending my student to school for Limited In-Person Instruction. 

 
8) If your child would receive less teacher-directed instructional time overall, would you 
send your student back to school to receive Limited In-Person Instruction? 
 

● No, I would not send my student for Limited In-Person Instruction. 
● Yes, I would consider sending my student to school for Limited In-Person Instruction. 

 
9) If your child would have a different teacher as a result of participating in Limited In-
Person Instruction, would you send your student back to school to receive Limited In-
Person Instruction?  
 

● No, I would not send my student for Limited In-Person Instruction. 
● Yes, I would consider sending my student to school for Limited In-Person Instruction. 

 
10) If your child would receive less teacher-directed instructional time overall in a Hybrid 
Model, would you send your student back to school in a Hybrid Model? 
 

● No, I would not send my student back to school in a Hybrid Model.  
● Yes, I would consider sending my student to school in a Hybrid Model. 

 
11) If your child would have a different teacher as a result of returning in a Hybrid Model, 
would you send your student back to school in a Hybrid Model?  
 

● No, I would not send my student back to school in a Hybrid Model.  
● Yes, I would consider sending my student to school in a Hybrid Model. 

 
12) Transportation will be available for Limited In-Person Instruction and any Hybrid 
Model. Routes will run at reduced capacity with appropriate social distancing. If your 
student attends in-person school, will they use the bus service? (This information is 
important as we determine the number of cohorts that each student can be a part of.)  
 

● No, my student will not ride the school bus. 
● Yes, my student will ride the school bus. 
● Maybe 

 
 



13) You indicated that you would not send your student to school for in-person 
instruction. In order to develop a Return-to-School Plan for all students, please let us 
know all the reasons for your decision.  
 

● I am concerned about the health and safety of my student. 
● I do not think the school district can enforce all health and safety measures to prevent 

the spread of COVID-19. 
● There is someone in our household or someone we care for that is at high risk for 

contracting COVID-19. 
● Our family requires a consistent daily schedule. 
● There is not currently a COVID-19 vaccine. 

 
Thank you for your participation. 


